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This week in Year 2 
Monday 13th June 2022
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English: 


The children will be reading the story of Gorilla by Anthony Browne. They will be looking at the different events in the story and using these to predict what might happen next. 





Phonics:   


We will be looking at words that are either homophones or near homophones e.g. be and bee or quiet and quite 











Maths:


We will be exploring addition and subtraction. The children will aiming to apply the skills they have learnt to help them solve addition and subtraction word problems. They may also have a go at writing some of their own addition and subtraction problems. 





Homework:


This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school by Tuesday please.





Maths- Abacus Homework Sheet (Interpreting pictograms)





English- Writing what characters might say and feel in the story of ‘Gorilla’








Action Points:


★ PE will be on Thursdays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named. 


★ We have noticed a lot of children have lace up shoes or trainers in school. Please ensure that your child is able to tie their own laces. This is a great life skill for them to learn and will help them to be even more independent. 





Year 2 Team


















































 











